
Editor’s Page
As of January 1, 2006, we will require all manuscript submissions to be made

electronically via the Paragon system. Paper copy submissions will no longer be
accepted. With this change, Organometallics joins many other ACS journals that
have already gone over to mandatory online manuscript submission.

Instructions for online submission can be found at http://paragon.acs.org.
At the same time, we will require the submission of CIF files for all crystal

structure determinations. Since they can be generated from the CIF data, the usual
tables of atomic coordinates, complete bond distances and angles, hydrogen atom
coordinates, etc. should no longer be submitted as part of the Supporting Informa-
tion. Note that CIF data must be submitted in the text-only form that is generated
by the relevant crystallographic software. CIFs that are word-processed or converted
to PDF format are not useful and will not be accepted. Paragon features a CIF
option in its File Type selections, and the data must be given the CIF File Type
when it is uploaded (not “text” or “other”). Improperly submitted Supporting
Information results in delayed processing while the errors are corrected.

In addition, since it would be helpful to the editors, the submitting authors are
required to provide the names and e-mail addresses of at least four chemists whose
acquaintance with and expertise in the field of research in question would qualify
them to serve as reviewers of the manuscript. This and all other information that
the Paragon system requires must be provided before the manuscript is forwarded
to the Associate Editors.
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